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Hurricane Ian update from Lee County for Monday evening, Oct. 3 

Fort Myers, FL, Oct. 3, 2022 – Residents can visit Lee County Government’s website to watch a video 

with the update given this afternoon about the response to Hurricane Ian.  

State and county officials discussed ongoing search-and-rescue efforts, healthcare infrastructure, roads 

and bridges, power restoration, utilities, debris removal, permitting services for repairs to existing 

habitable buildings, reporting oil spills and discharges of hazardous materials, upcoming FEMA plans for 

the area, and updates about barrier islands and their residents. 

The direct YouTube link is https://youtu.be/0Bnh1-8UvLM 

More information is available at www.leegov.com/storm. 

Follow @Lee County Government on Facebook,  www.facebook.com/leecountyflbocc 
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